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Middletown, NJ Mayor Perry said that Middletown would consider EV purchases if they could be available under NJ state vehicle contracts.   This is probably a similar problem for hundreds of municipalities in NJ.

  NJ is increasing its hybrid and EV purchase incentives.

   Listing on NJ state purchase contracts are another way to incentivize.

  You may be able to track the most frequently purchased vehicles, vans, and SUVs and even light trucks.  

   My request: monitor for similar hybrid, plug-in hybrid, and EV versions which approximately match higher volume vehicles, vans, SUVs and light trucks.

   Add such vehicles, vans, SUVs and light trucks to the NJ state contract lists (T2006, T2007,...).

   In the next few years, current internal combustion models will become fewer, and electric vehicle/battery models will become more plentiful.

   Thank you for taking this initiative to reduce GreenHouse Gas emissions caused by NJ transportation!
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